
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As we are nearing the end of the school year, we wanted to send out an email to say a massive thank you for 

all your continued support, and to all your children for turning up to clubs or camps and always getting 

involved. This last year has been a big year for us, we have grown as a company and have started in some new 

schools already, and in September we will be in even more. 

Rhino Sports Academy are pleased to announce we will be providing our clubs for Bliss Charity Primary School 

in September 2023. 

Clubs will start on Tuesday 5th September 2023. 

We have a timetable with all of our clubs below, to book head to our website  

 

www.rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/school-clubs/bliss-charity 

We also wanted to take the time to wish all the Year 6’s the best of luck on their new adventure into secondary 

school and for the future! 

We have our Summer Camps available to book which they will still be able to attend. We hope you all have 

an amazing 6 weeks holiday, and we will see you all soon! 

If you want to get booked onto our summer camps please head over to our website. 

https://rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/camps/ 

Many Thanks, 

The Rhino Team 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Dance 

Y1-Y6 

7:50-8:35am 

Table Tennis 

         Y2-Y6 

   7:50-8:35am 

Gymnastics 

Y1-Y6 

7:50-8:35am 

Drama 

Y1-Y6 

7:50-8:35am 

Girls 

Netball/Basketball 

Y1-Y6 

7:50-8:35am 
(This club will be 

outside) 

  Science 

Y1-Y6 

7:50-8:35am 

Arts and Crafts 

Y1-Y6 

7:50-8:35am 

 

Dodgeball 

Y3-Y6 

3:20-4:05pm 

Girls Football 

Y1-Y6 

3:20-4:05pm 

Football 

Y3-Y6 

3:20-4:05pm 

Basketball 

Y1-Y6 

3:20-4:05pm 

 

http://www.rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/school-clubs/bliss-charity
https://rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/camps/

